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We are very proud to share with you
Dates to Remember all that Lynnfield has received ‘q‘w&p‘
international accreditation for the by WA A 3
12.09.24 School nurse exceptional work done in promoting Ve
drop-in sustainability and raising
environmental awareness. We have
13.09.24 Coffee morning received the Eco-Schools Green Eco-Schools
Flag Award for 2025. 2024 - 2025
04.10.24 Harvest Soup (Nursery)
11.10.24 Coffee morning
PE Days @ . @

Reception - Thursday and Frid (=)
School breaks up for half term on| | ooon oeca/ ARG @ p p
Friday 25th October and we return to

Year 1 - Monday and Tuesday . ‘ P
school on Monday 4th November. Year 2 - Monday and Tuesday
Year 3 (Mrs Blundell) - Monday and Thursday

R be K f Year 3 (Miss Reid) -Monday and Tuesday
emember to keep an eye out for

letters offering further information about| | Y®a" 4 - Tuesday and Thursday

events in school and also check on our| @ Year 5 (Mrs Leighton-Fraser) - Tuesday and Thursday
social media and website. Year 5 (Miss Dunning) - Monday and Thursday

Year 6 - Wednesday (double session)

On their PE days, children are to come in to
You °32°"°"' eam m school in their PE Kits,
money for our iasum,

school just by do- FOR

ing your Asda SCHOOLS If your child has any medical needs ==
,sg::é;f'f:w the or medication needed in school,
Schools. campaign please ensure you have spoken to

and select our Mrs Waite to endure care plans are

school and Asda up to date.

will donate a percentage of your shop to school!

Uniform

It has been wonderful to see everyone back in school and locoking so smart for the start of the new school year.
Please be reminded that our uniform is a navy sweatshirt, white polo, and grey trousers/skirt and black school
shoes. On PE days, children should come dressed in their PE kit which should consist of white t-shirt and black
shortsftracksuit bottoms and trainers.

Staffing notices We would like to welcome some new faces to our Lynnfield family this year. Miss
Dunning and Miss Carlton join our teaching staff and we have three new TAs; Ms Vassiliadou, Ms Wil-
son and Mrs Noble. We are also pleased to welcome back Mr Mullen and Miss Sowerby who have re-
turned from paternity/maternity leave. Beth Tumer has also taken up her new role as Attendance and
Inclusion Assistant. Mrs Flounders has left us for a new career and we are sure you will join us in
wishing her the very best.




